
ro inedical and drug standard-
ization and to the control of
diseases such as tubercuiosis
which are not confined to any
specific area of the vorld.

FIVE HEALTH REGIONS

A modest beginning has been
made with the establishment of
a system of "health regions".
Five regions for international
health Purposes have been cre-

for the standardization of
medical terminology and of
drugs. and wiii revise as nec-
essary the international iists
of diseases and of causes of
'death.

DR. CHISJIOLM'S APPOINTMA4T

Of particular interest to
Canadians vas the appointment
at the First Session of the
World Health Assembiy of Dr.
Brock Oiishoim, formeriy Cana-
dian Deputy MinisterofHeaith,
as Director-Generai of the

spectacular and the Most ef-
fective of ail the various
Speciaiized Agericies of the
United Nations. In the Pream-
ble to its Constitution it is
stated that:

"TIhe purpose of.the organi-
zation is the attainment by
ail peoples of the highest
possible level of health,
becâuse health is fundamen-
ai to the attainment of
peace and security and is
dependent upon the fuiiest
co-oyeration of individuas 
and states."

The £irst World Hçalth Assem-
biy, vhich has been an un-
doubted but an unasstnning suc-
cess, suggests that a very
effective step has been al-
ready taken toward the final
goal which the organizatidn
has set itseif.


